Blue Ridge Adaptive Snow Sports
@ Liberty Mountain Resort

78 Country Club Trail

Fairfield, PA 17320
717-256-1844

brassadapt@gmail.com

2023 Student Information Lett

Parents/Sponsors/Students:

The Blue Ridge Adaptive Snow Sports (BRASS) program would like to
welcome our returning families and students, as well as those joining us for
the first time as we approach our 2023 season. We are eagerly anticipating
another great season on the slopes with each of you. To aid us in making your
experience the best, there are a few items that you can assist on with.

The first is completing two forms:

1. Waiver/liability document
2. Student information form - this form is by far the most important for

us as it helps our staff and instructors to prepare to offer a most
memorable experience on the snow.

Both forms are included as attachments and can be found on the reservations
page of our website.

On the student information form, we ask you to annotate any special needs of
the students and highlight anything our instructors should watch for or be
aware of. The rest of the form should be self explanatory. The BRASS staff will
maintain these two documents in the students folder for the entire season.
Both forms are PDF fillable and can be emailed to BRASS

(brassadapt@gmail.com) upon completion prior to your arrival.

The BRASS Program coordinator will email you the Thursday prior to your
reservation as a reminder, providing your instructor's name and any other
information we may need prior to or the day of your arrival. You also may
receive some automated reminders from our Fareharbor scheduling system.

On the day of your sessions, please arrive 15 minutes prior to your start time
in order to meet your instructor, ensure all paperwork has been completed,
and collect any rental equipment that has been previously requested. Your
assigned instructor will have the lift passes for the day. If you have not paid
for the session ahead of time , which you can do through your confirmation
email link, and we encourage you to do so, payment will be collected at the
time of check in. Everything that can be completed in advance of your
session, to include form completion/submission, and payment will expedite
the check in process.

The BRASS check in room is located in the Liberty Mountain Resort Learning
Center. Signs are posted directing you to the building and the room once in
the building.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact
the BRASS Program coordinator. Our goal is to make this an exciting and
memorable experience for all. See you on the snow!

Paul Oswald, Program Coordinator
717-256-1844

brassadapt@gmail.com
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